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I have participated in Oregon’s vote by mail since the first year it began. Vote by mail 

has allowed me to vote in every election. Over the years on election day, I have 

experienced being sick, out-of-town traveling for work, Care taking for dying parents, 

and caring for ill children. This long view of personal experience allows me to express 

my support for vote by mail since I would have missed voting if I was required to vote 

only on election day. This new bill would cut down participation in our voting rights. I 

am 100% in opposition to requiring in person voting.  


